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09/05/2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee this term, our usual school meal will be served as a “picnic” lunch on 
Friday 20th May 2022.  
 
If your child is currently on packed lunches you can still send the packed lunch as usual, however if you 
wish to book a school “picnic” lunch on this day, please telephone the school office on 01642 243044 
as our school cook will need to know numbers to order the extra “picnic” lunches. 
 
The cost of a school picnic meal for those in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 is £2.10 and payable in advance on 
www.ParentPay.com There is no charge for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children.  
 
If children would like to add an item which is the colour red to their uniform on the day we will be 
dressed in red, white and blue. 
 
Children will be learning about what the day is all about and taking part in jubilee related activities. We 
hope they will have lovely memories of the day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Smith 
Head Teacher 
Breckon Hill Primary School  
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